Minister Dacic sends a letter of condolence to the Foreign Minister of Sweden
Friday, 07 April 2017.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
sent a letter to Minister for Foreign Affairs of Sweden Ms. Margot Wallstrém, offering his
condolences after the terrorist attack in Stockholm, resulting in tragic deaths of innocent victims.

"Following the terrorist attack in Stockholm, which resulted in tragic deaths of the citizens of the
Kingdom of Sweden, | extend to you, Excellency, to your Government and to the families of the

victims, most profound and heartfelt condolences on behalf of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and
on my own behalf.

It is with deep sorrow that | sympathize with the grief of the victims' families and friends. Serbia
is appalled by this insane act, and the innocent victims are a warning to us that terrorism brooks
no boundaries, and that we must stand united in defence of the core values of humanity and our
civilization that we share in common", reads the condolence letter from Minister Dacic.




